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Town of  Hebron 

PO Box 188 
Hebron, NH 03241 

Phone: 603-744-2631 

  taxcol@hebronnh.org 

Hebron Planning Board 

Minutes of Meeting  

October 7, 2020 
 

 

Planning Board Members Present: Ivan Quinchia (Chair), Chuck Beno (Member), Karl 

Braconier (Member); Roger Larochelle (Alternate); John Sheehan (Alternate); Patrick Moriarty 

(Select Board Representative), Carol Bears (Secretary). 

Absent: Larry Goodman (Member)  

Others Present:  Don Musial, Compliance Officer  

Time Convened: 7:07 p.m.       Time Adjourned:  7:49 p.m.  Next Meeting:  Nov 4, 2020 

Agenda: 

1. Approval of September 2, 2020 minutes 

2. Continued discussion of Lake District ordinances. 

3. Solar Panels ground mounted  

4. Administrative Matters and Announcements 

 

The meeting was called to order by Ivan Quinchia at 7:07 p.m. The first item on the agenda was 

a review of the minutes.  A motion was made by Chuck Beno to accept the minutes with the 

change of date of the September meeting.  Patrick Moriarty second the motion with all voting in 

favor. 

Ivan introduced Don Musial, the new Compliance Officer to the rest of the Board. 

Current regulations do not cover ground mounted solar panels and there was discussion that there 

should be something in our regulations to cover this.  Roger Larochelle felt that solar arrays were 

important as an option to other energy sources, and felt that somethings should be addressed in 

our regulations.  Placement on the lot, noise levels and how much energy will be produced to the 

land owner.  It was decided that the committee should add an appendix similar to the small wind 

energy systems so they will work toward writing something up to be presented to the Planning 

Board for approval.  

With no further business to be discussed, Karl Braconier moved to adjourn and Chuck Beno 

seconded.  Motion passed unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 7:49 p.m. 

  

Respectfully Submitted: 

Carol A. Bears, Secretary 

mailto:hebronnh@gis.net

